Dear Greenburgh Central School District Community,

For the current 2023-24 school year, we are letting the community know that GCSD is following the most recent Center for Disease Control (CDC) and New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) guidance in addressing any positive Covid cases within our schools:

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html?CDC AA refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fyour-health%2Fquarantine-isolation.html

https://health.westchestergov.com/images/stories/PDF/faqsept8forschoolscovid2022-23.pdf

Some important reminders and notifications:

- If a Covid positive case is reported, the student or staff member must stay home AT MINIMUM of 5 full days and return to school/work on days 6-10 wearing a well-fitting surgical mask, (N95 NOT required). However, a return to school is only permitted if the person is no longer experiencing viral symptoms and has been fever-free for at least 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication.
- If a person is still experiencing symptoms after day 5, they should stay home longer and until their symptoms subside and they can safely return.
- Full classrooms will no longer be notified of a positive Covid case in their classroom or building.
- All students and staff returning must provide their own mask from home.

Thank you,

Greenburgh Central School District Nursing Team